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Thursday, 02 March 2023
Dear Parents/Guardians,
Re: Election of Parent Governor(s) at The Holy Spirit Catholic Primary School

    
I am pleased to inform you of the result of our election for parent governor(s).

Elected: Ms Eszter Harmathy
We would like to thank those who put their names forward and we are sorry that there were insufficient places for all those interested this time. Details of the actual number of votes cast can be obtained on request from the school office.

If you would like to be considered in another capacity as one of our school governors at a later date, please either contact the chair of governors or let me know. There may also be vacancies in other schools in the area, and if you would like to be considered as a school governor elsewhere, I know the Halton School Governance team will be pleased to hear from you. 

Thank you once again for your interest.

Yours sincerely
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Mrs L Connolly
Headteacher
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helping children and young people to succeed
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The Diocese of Shrewsbury is a registered charity.  Charity No 234025
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